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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Today we are saying our goodbyes to Y6, who have been a wonderful year group. In their final 

assembly, it was lovely to hear their reflections and memoires of school and to hear about their 

aspirations for the future. It is a bittersweet moment, where we shall miss them but we know 

that they are ready to move on to their next chapter in their life. We know we have done our 

job when children want to move on and are ready to do so. Therefore, we wish them all the 

very best for the future and to ‘Shine’ in all that they do.  

On behalf of all the staff, I would like to wish you all a lovely summer holiday, and we look 

forward to seeing you back, safe and sound, on Wednesday 3rd September, ready for the Autumn 

term!  

Have a lovely summer. 

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

Dates for your Diary 

This half term 

 
             July 

Mon 21st – INSET Day – School 

Closed  

       September 

Mon 1st & Tuesday 2nd – INSET 

Days – School Closed 

      Wed 3rd – Start of term  

           October 

Mon 27th – Fri 31st – Half Term 

         December 

Fri 19th – End of term – School 

closes at 2pm 

         January  

Mon 5th – INSET Day – School 

Closed 

 

Wmfs – water safety 

West Midlands Fire Service have asked schools to 

highlight the dangers of water, especially over the 

summer holidays. Please take a look at the website 

– www.wmfs.net/safety/water-safety/ for advice 

and statistics. There are also tips of what to do if 

you fall into deep water.  

 

 

House Points – This year’s winners are: air! 

Air 

32 082 Earth 

30 692 

Parent/carer questionnaire  

Thank you to those parents who took the time to answer 

the questionnaire. Results will be published in the 

Autumn term.  

Fire 

31 927 Water 

28 965 

Attendance this year 

Class RB – 94%                                    

Class RL – 92%                               

Class 1B – 91%                                            

Class 1/2F – 95%                                           

Class 2T – 96%                                             

Class 3H – 95%                                          

Class 3/4L – 94%                                          

Class 4N – 95%                                                

Class 5B – 97%                                        

Class 5/6K – 95%                                        

Class 6B – 95% 

Total attendance for this year 

is: 94%                                             

Well done to class 5B for their 

97% attendance this year! 

 

 

 Ice-cream parlour 

Children enjoyed their ice-cream treat. 

Thank you to the volunteers at Mary 

Stevens Hospice for coming in and 

serving the children.  

 

100% Attendance 

Well done to those children who 

received their 100% attendance 

certificate for this term.  

Well done to those children who have 

had 100% attendance this year. These 

children received an attendance 

trophy.  
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Charge Increase in September 

After-School Club - £7.00 

Breakfast Club - £4.50 

School Lunches - £2.70 

Also, water bottles can be purchased on School Money - £1.75  

Second-Hand School Uniform 

 
If you have any spare second hand and no longer wanted school 

uniform, please bring into school in September.  

 

We will use this for our pre-loved uniform supply in the school 

office.    

House points winners! 
Well done to Lennox, who 

achieved a grand total of 1070 

House Points this year, and also 

to Harry, who achieved 902.  

 

That’s a fantastic achievement! 

School council  

2024 - 2025 
 

A huge thank you to our school 

council, who have all done a 

wonderful job this year.  
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